
 
The Edmund J. Impens $1,000 Memorial Scholarship 

 for an Incoming Freshman 

Edmund J. Impens was a 1954 graduate of St. Mary’s/Catholic Central High School. He was a man of many hobbies, an 
avid sports fan, a traveler and a true “family man”.  He loved spending time with his family, especially his grandchildren, 
and almost never missed a sporting event, where he would be the first to celebrate their successes! 

Catholic Central always held a special place in Ed’s heart and so, in his memory, this scholarship will be given annually 
to an incoming freshman who exhibits a passion for wanting to attend CCHS, financial need and involvement. 

This application must be turned into the Admissions Office no later than March 31st, and the winner will be chosen by 
the Impens’ family.   

Name of Applicant_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

City________________________________________________________State____________Zip___________________ 

Grade School______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Parent Phone Number ______________________________________________________________________________ 

Parent Email Address _______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The following information must also be submitted: 

• Family must submit an application for the Rewald Tuition Scholarship 

• A typewritten or handwritten essay (maximum of 250 words) on, “Why Do I Want to Attend 
Catholic Central High School?” 

• List of extra-curricular activities over the past three years 


